

## **TUXEDO UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT**

Jeffrey T. White
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

## Roy Reese

ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT FOR CURRICULUM & INSTRUCTION/SECONDARY PRINCIPAL

## **Dolores Terlecky**

GEORGE GRANT MASON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PRINCIPAL

January 11, 2022

Dear Tuxedo Families,

Thank you for your patience. We are happy to inform you that school will reopen on Wednesday, January 12 for inperson learning!

Some of you may have received results that your children have tested positive. The school health office will be in touch with you to let you know when your children may return to school.

Students in grades 7-12 who must quarantine will be able to log in to Google Meet and passively listen to their teacher's lessons from their devices.

Pre-k through 6<sup>th</sup> grade teachers will be in contact daily. Your child's classroom teacher will be in touch with details.

Please understand that due to the nature of this virus the situation can change quickly. We will be reviewing both staff and student availability for in-person instruction on a daily basis. If we cannot safely open to in-person instruction on any particular day(s) we will inform you as quickly as we can.

Please bear with us as we navigate the pandemic. The health and safety of our students and staff continues to be our highest priority.

Thank you,

Jeffrey T. White

Superintendent of Schools